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Montana Atlas 15 Pilot Engagement Invitation 
 

The National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) is excited to invite you to attend the 
NOAA Atlas 15 Montana Pilot Workshop on February 25th, 2025 from 10 AM - 5PM MT at the Missoula 
Public Library (455 East Main Street Missoula, MT 59802). 

This workshop aims to engage end-users of precipitation data to help inform the development of NOAA's 
new precipitation frequency product, NOAA Atlas 15, to be released in 2026. The engagement will 
familiarize attendees with the Montana Atlas 15 Pilot, released in late September 2024, and solicit 
feedback on the interface and visuals and inform the final Atlas 15 product (note that the data in this 
pilot is for demonstration purposes and is not for application; Atlas 14 Vol. 12 is still the authoritative 
dataset in Montana). 

The workshop will include a technical presentation on NOAA Atlas 15, a website demonstration, a user 
needs roundtable, and a feedback discussion. This is an opportunity to share your input to ensure NOAA 
understands how Atlas 15 can be improved to be useful, usable, and used. 

If you are interested in attending this event, please register by Friday, February 21 using this form.  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to myself (lydia.churchill@noaa.gov) 
or Una Darrell at una.darrell@noaa.gov. We hope to see you there! 
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https://water.noaa.gov/about/atlas15#what_is_noaa
https://www.weather.gov/news/241909-NOAA-Atlas-14
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